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April 18, 1966

Mr. Jonathon Otto Jenkins
215 East 1lth Street
Sedalia, Missouri

Dear Mr, Jenkins:

Receipt of your letter of April 6, 1966, is acknowledged., I would like to apolo-
gige for the delay in answering, but did want to check into the matter rather
thoroughly.

I would like to comment that the 0il end Gas Conmservation Commission does not
enter into contractual matters but we are happy to supply statistical informa-
tion where it will be helpful and sometimes give an opinion on matters that are
sensitive,

For your information, the Jenkins well located in Section 28, Township 34 South,
Range 41 West, and the Micheal well located in Section 29, 'ramship 34 South,
Range 41 West, both in the Greenwood Field, commenced producing on July 6, 1965.
Product:lononthtlﬂohnlnllthroughlfebruuyl%émmmdtomlaucrandthe
production on the Jenkins well was 9850 Mef.

It would sppear to me at this time that unless there is a title matter on your
interest perhaps Horizon 0il and Gas Company would be willing to release those
funds attributable to your interest. In any event, I would certainly recommend
that you contact them again regarding this, It has been our experience that the
Horizon Oil and Gas Company are one of the better companies operating in the
State, and have been most cooperative with the Conmission and mineral-interest
owners in matters such as this, in the past,

I am returning the letters that you requested and would recommend that you cone
tact a lawyer if you care to pursue the val:m&w of the lease further, after
noting the production above,

If we can be of further assistance please feel free to contact us,

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

William R, Smith, Deputy Director
WRS:1f

ec: Horizon 0Qil & Gas Co,, Hartford Bldg,, Delles, Texas
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